Report of the Southern Appalachian Friend Editor:

As my term editing the SAFriend wraps up, [ can say that Friends still seem
interested enough in the publication to submit materials sufficient to produce at
least two newsletters a year. Errol Hess continues to produce News of Meetings for
each newsletter. The SAYMA Earthcare Action Network requested a regular section
in the newsletter this year, also.



